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From:
Sent: Monday, 2 March 2020 7:53 AM
To:
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: Western Sydney Aerotropolis Planning Package

 
 

From: ] On Behalf Of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions 
Mailbox 
Sent: Tuesday, 25 February 2020 7:18 AM 
To:  
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: Western Sydney Aerotropolis Planning Package 
 
 
 

From:   
Sent: Monday, 24 February 2020 9:54 AM 
To:  
Subject: Webform submission from: Western Sydney Aerotropolis Planning Package 
 
  
  
Submitted on Mon, 24/02/2020 - 09:52 
Submitted by: Anonymous 
Submitted values are: 
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission 
First Name:  
Last Name:  
Name Withheld: Yes 
Email:  
Suburb/Town & Postcode:  
Submission file:  

--submission.docx  
 
Submission: Attached is my submission concerning the Aerotropolis area. 
 
 
URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/western-sydney-aerotropolis-planning-package 
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          19.02.2020 

I would like to receive a response for my submission. 

I have lived at  Bringelly for majority of my life. I did not think my 
parents would be forced to move out due to the acquiring of their property. My parents 
have been very stressed as there is no certainty on what is going to happen to our home. It 
saddens me to see my parents be affected emotionally and mentally. Every day becomes 
more and more stressful with the uncertainty of what will happen to our land. 

Our home is an ideal location for work, family, and overall lifestyle. If our property is 
acquired then we must find another property to move to. To find somewhere equivalent 
with the 5 acres we already have will mean we have to move out further. This will add extra 
cost and time when travelling to work, to visit family, to do our grocery, and affect our 
overall lifestyle. 

My parents have been travelling to various areas to find a property equivalent; however, 
properties near equivalent are not developed in the sense that they do not have town 
water, no streetlights, no close by shopping centres and have no internet access. This will 
affect our overall lifestyle dramatically as in Bringelly, we do have access these facilities.  

My parents have worked very hard to have what we do, and it is unfair that it is being taken 
from them through acquisition. We do not know when everything will take place, they are 
not updated on the current situation or if we will be fairly compensated. 

• I do not agree to the South Creek Precinct.  

• I do not agree to the re-zoning land environmental/recreational and leaving it under 
private ownership to achieve more green space at the expense of the landowners 
and no expense to the government 

• I do not agree with the outdated flood study being used for this proposal 

• I do not agree on the Thompson Creek Proposal on outside flood affected zones 
when state government own 114 hectares of OTC government land  

I do hope that my parents are fairly compensated with whatever is to happen so this assists 
my parents in finding a property close to equivalent to what they have now on Kelvin Park 
Drive. 

It upsets me to see how this situation has drastically affected their emotional and mental 
wellbeing. I do hope more information is provided to ease my family and I as if our property 
is not acquired and zoned as environmental and recreation, you will destroy us financially as 
our property will be devalued.  

Hope to hear from you soon. Thank you. 

Kind regards, 
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